
Report of the Community and Leisure Committee to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

4. POOL DEVELOPMENT PROPOSAL – EDGEWARE POOL 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Lyall Matchett providing information on a proposal from the 

Canterbury Water Polo Association to upgrade Edgeware Pool for use as a water polo training centre. 
 
 The Committee decided: 
 
 1.  That the Aquatic Facilities Strategy currently being prepared address the issue of the shortage 

of deep water space. 
 
 2.  That the Jellie Park Project Control Group undertake preliminary estimates to determine the 

cost of including an 8 lane x 25 metre x 2m depth pool suitable for water polo and other aquatic 
activities requiring deep water as an option for the redevelopment of Jellie Park and report to 
the Committee as soon as practicable. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


